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Comment from ELEM3NTS Team 

Dear Energy Commission,  
 
We have been in the field for more than 10 years, conducting HERS tests and energy 
assessments for private homeowners and contractors. Through our experience, we 
have identified four major actors in this process: public agencies (e.g., CA Energy 
Commission, city, counties, etc.), homeowners, contractors, and raters. Attempting to 
remove the responsibilities of one of these actors and redistribute them to another is 
fundamentally flawed and will likely result in project failure.  
 
For existing houses, the clear solutions are as follows:  
 
- Public agencies should prepare informative material to educate all actors involved, 
particularly the homeowners, not just the raters.  
- If the duct system is altered, the contractor should be accountable for the job 
performed under the current standards, whether it is 10% or 5%.  
- If the homeowner opts out of duct replacement, a HERS test should be conducted to 
inform them about the condition of the duct system. Based on the rater's findings, the 
homeowner can make an informed decision regarding duct replacement.  
- The building inspector, being the final point of contact with the homeowners, should 
leverage their experience and the HERS test results to guide homeowners in their duct 
system decisions.  
- The California Energy Commission should create a one-page flyer to be distributed to 
homeowners, clearly explaining the process.  
 
 
Simplicity and teamwork are the keys to success.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
ELEM3NTS TEAM  
 
Energy Efficient Home  
 
www.e3-elements.com  
info@e3-elements.com 


